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Social Media - Parents/Carers 
Lindley Out of School Club 

 
Lindley Out of School Club (LOSC) recognises that parents/carers are likely to use social 
media channels and that it is the decision of parents/carers whether or not to share images 
and content about their children across their personal social media feeds. 
  
We ask that parents and carers consider the below guidelines when sharing content with 
regards to LOSC and that should they have any concerns or queries with regards to this to 
contact the Childcare Manager or Business Manager to discuss. 
  
Remember that nothing you put onto social media can be considered fully private, no 
matter how strong your privacy settings are and that once something has been posted it 
cannot fully be removed. 
  
Please be cautious about how you discuss LOSC in conversations on social media. We ask 
that you do not reveal the names of other children or their parents/carers who attend Club, 
or anything else that could reveal their identities, including images of your child that include 
other children from LOSC. 
  
If you have any concerns about any aspect of our Out of School provision, please do discuss 
these with the Childcare Manager or Business Managers so that they can be reviewed and 
resolved in line with our complaints and concerns policy. 
  
We ask that parents and carers do not attempt to create any social media relationships with 
staff at LOSC, other than pre-existing relationships.  This helps us be confident that the 
correct professional relationships are being maintained between staff and parents and is in 
line with the expectations that we have of our staff team. 
  
Please make the Childcare Manager aware of any conversation taking place on social media 
about LOSC that you come across. We recognise that people use social media to ask for 
recommendations / opinions and we see this as an opportunity to seek valuable feedback.  
  

Social Contact 
  
We recognise that in an environment where Club staff are supporting parents, strong 
relationships can often be forged. We are also proud that many parents approach us to care 
for their children after hearing about us from another parent or someone connected with 
the setting. 
  
Contact with parents outside of work can sometimes be unavoidable. In order to avoid 
potential conflict, we ask our staff to maintain confidentiality and professional standards 
when they come into contact with parents in a social context. By this we mean that they 
should not discuss anything to do with LOSC with parents outside of the Club.  
 
We thank you for your continued support and understanding. 


